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The Donlin project would help opening up the area to further exploration, with probable economic
benefit. However the boon to the Native population will dwarf all other benefits. I have worked in
that area off and on since 1960. I do not want to see any upsets that would heavily damage the fish
populations but I do want to see the project succeed. I firmly support it. Larry Wilmarth 907 440
2007
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